
 
 

 
 

 

 

OFFICIAL 

Joint Local Plan Partnership Board Annual General Meeting 
Meeting (MS Teams), 22nd February 2024 2pm 
 
Notes of meeting 

 

In attendance  
 
Partnership Board Members 
Cllr Mark Coker (Chair) 
Cllr Caroline Mott (Deputy Chair)  
Cllr Dan Thomas IDeputy Chair) 
Cllr Julian Brazil 
Cllr Chris Penberthy 
Cllr Ric Cheadle 
 

 
Officers 
Paul Barnard 
Alistair Wagstaff 
Jonathan Bell 
Phil Baker 
Ed Mannings 
Jo Perry 
Grant Jackson 

 
Councillors 
 
South Hams 
Cllr Lee Bonham 
Cllr Julie Carson 
Cllr Samantha Dennis 
Cllr Alison Dewynter 
Cllr David Hancock 
Cllr Jonathan Hawkins 
Cllr Jacqi Hodgson 
Cllr Nicky Hopwood 
Cllr Laurel Lawford 
Cllr John McKay 
Cllr Alison Nix 
Cllr Denise O'Callaghan 
Cllr Chris Oram 
Cllr Guy Pannell 
Cllr Simon Rake 
Cllr Bernard Taylor 
Cllr Ged Yardy 
 
 

West Devon 
Cllr George Dexter 
Cllr Chris Edmonds 
Cllr Mandy Ewings 
Cllr Neil Jory 
Cllr Anne Johnson 
Cllr Tony Leech 
Cllr Ursula Mann 
Cllr Mark Renders 
Cllr Terry Southcott 
Cllr Chris West 
 
Plymouth 
Cllr Tess Blight 
Cllr Sue Dann 
Cllr Natalie Harrison 
Cllr Jemima Laing 
Cllr Andy Lugger 
Cllr Patrick Nicholson 
Cllr Ian Poyser 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 

 

 

OFFICIAL 

Introduction from the 
Chair 
 

Cllr Mark Coker welcomed all to the meeting and set 
out how the meeting would run.   

Authorities Monitoring 
Report 

The Joint Local Plan team gave a presentation of the 
key findings within the Authorities Monitoring Report 
2022/23 (AMR). The final version on the AMR will be 
added to the websites of the three councils. 
 
Cllr Mark Coker opened up the meeting to questions, 
covering both pre-submitted questions and those 
raised during the meeting. 
 
The Board approved the Joint Local Plan Authorities 
Monitoring Report 2022/23 for publication on the 
Plymouth, South Hams and West Devon authority 
websites, subject to web accessibility checks. 
 

AOB 
 

There was no other business. 

Close 
 

Cllr Mark Coker thanked members for their attendance 
and questions, and officers for their work in putting the 
AMR and presentation together. 
 

 


